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VIRGINIA ELecTnIC AND Powna CoxPANY
Ricnwoxn, VinoinzA 20201

July 16, 1981

R.H.LaAssuno
Vacs Panasomar

Noctaam Dramarsons

Mr. Harold R. Dcnton, Director Serial No. 416
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation N0/RWC:jmj
Attn: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief Docket No. 50-3 g , o; /

Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 License No. f4-
. Division of Licensing -s

' g"I -
. $U.S. Nuclear Reactor Regulatory Commission

J- YIlashington,.D.C. 20555 9 -

JUL 2 01981 w[--Gentlemen: u. s. wron 2ic

MULTI-STRUCTURE ARS REANALYSIS X ,k
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION - UNIT 1 h. '\ / ',q.

This is in reference to our letter Serial No. 159 dated March 20, 1981 and our
telephone conversation with the NRC staff on July 7,1981 on the subject of
Multi-Structure ARS Reanalysis for North Anna Unit 1. In accordance with sched-
ule commitments made in the above referenced letter we have completed preliminary
reanalysis, design and installation of all nodifications required in all pipe
stress problem groups. We were scheduled to complete final documentation by
July 31, 1981. Our documentation review for Phase II is 60% complete; for
pipe stress is 90% complete; and for pipe support is 30% complete. The purpose
of this letter is to request an extension.for documentation review to August 31,
1981.

North Anna Unit 2 experienced an unplanned two week outage toward the end of
June, due to problems with a main transformer and is currently in another un-
planned outage, which may extend some four weeks, due to problems with another
main transformer. In order to implement Post Three Mile Island Requirements
(NUREG-0737), during these outages, we are using the limited resources of pipe
stress and pipe support design personnel to design the necessary piping modifi-
cations. This has impacted our Multi-Structure ARS documentation effort. As
stated in our March 20, 1981 letter, we do not expect our calculation conclusions
to be adversely affected during the final documentation process. We remain
committed to complete this documentation in as timely a' manner as our personnel
resources will allow.
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Vamosura EnsctalC AND POWER COMPANY TO 2

' Please _ contact us if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

R. H. Leasburg
Vice President Nuclear Operations

cc: Mr. James P. O_'Reilly, Director _
Office of_ Inspection and Enforcement
Region II
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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